23.03.2012

Grace Letter

On behalf of Tetra Pak Company we kindly ask you to prolong the term of submission of the

Communication on Progress Report.

The necessity to extend the term is linked development and implementation of CSR projects

that Tetra Pak has embarked on this year. It has influenced the terms of COP Submission.

On behalf of Tetra Pak, we assure you that the COP will be provided no later than
June 23, 2012.

| appreciate your understanding.

Sincerely yours,

Alla Ignatenko

Communications and Environment Director

Tetra Pak Ukraine

82, Mezhigirska str., Kyiv, 04655, Ukraine

Telephone +380 44 354 21 96 Fax +380 44 23039 49
Mobile +380 50332 61 51
alla.ignatenko@tetrapak.com



